

June 2024 PDA Executive Council		
Position	Person	Agenda
President	Anne Gresch	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>- Salary survey:</li> <li>- To adjust salary to 70k Anschutz would need 2-2.5 million \$ / year</li> <li>- Who will provide the money? Departments? Find out what Department standards are.</li> <li>- Faculty should talk to their chairs --&gt; dean</li> <li>- Residents get 66k, 3k step each year Plan: adjust text, send out to postdocs 6/5/24. Wait for reactions, town hall meeting at “coffee hour” in July</li> <li>- Paid parental leave for CU Denver campus postdocs update: Michael Kocet will arrange meeting with HR and Associate Vice Chancellor</li> <li>- Postdoc orientations now also in person: Erin will probably run them</li> <li>- Interim president: Alan</li> </ul>
Vice President		
Advisor	Bruce Mandt	
International and Diversity Officer	Alan Morris	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>- Watch European soccer championship</li> </ul>
CFO	Katie Ranard	<p>-<u>PDA general funds ST</u>: spent down (\$5000)</p> <p>-<u>Dean's ST</u>: ~\$619 remaining (of \$1000)</p> <p>*discuss details (see budget workbook)</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>- For Shadow a postdoc: re-imburement through Erin</li> <li>- Yellow marked boxes in budget sheet: unknown what the money was used for and who used the speedtype</li> </ul>

<b>Communications Officer</b>	<b>Nadine Koertel Joe Villanueva</b>	-Send out updated PDRD flyer -Print flyers and hang up in the elevators in each building
<b>Denver Campus Representative</b>	<b>Jimmy Demayo</b>	- Will represent the Denver campus regarding salary - Need new representative --> PDRD
<b>Engagement/Outreach Committee Chair</b>	<b>Katie Bidne Sudikchya Shrestha Sara Stoner</b>	- Lip balm and stickers have been delivered - Pens should be here Wednesday - Shadow a postdoc (12 participants) should in theory be completed by June 14, plan to send out a survey about their experience - Coffee hour on June 7 - Katie B leaving end of month (all the best to her new job!)
<b>Seminar Series Chair</b>	<b>Ana Maria</b>	- Need new chair - Ask Agilent for funding
<b>Professional Development Award Committee</b>	<b>Tyler Cook</b>	
<b>Advocacy Committee</b>		
<b>PDRD committee</b>	<b>Lisa Golden</b>	2 keynote speakers – Amber Ismael, Kristan Uhlenbrock Anschutz Advocacy Expo – WiSTEM, SACNAS, J-KOA, PDA, Project Bridge? Need PDA to sit on our panel – who wants to do it?  Registration link ready as soon as we figure out how to link a calendar event -> New flyer coming soon! - Put up in pharmacy building  6 vendors so far  Free parking for Denver/NJH participants? - Parking code in EMS  Opening remarks – maybe ask the Chancellor? New SOM Dean – at least invite him to come